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From: Debbie Tarry 
Sent: Wednesday, May 13, 2020 3:21:17 PM
To: Will Hall; John Norris 
Cc: Pollie McCloskey 
Subject: RE: Parking violation fee changes
Sensitivity: Normal

Will –
 

The primary reason that the parking violation is not included in the fee table is that the parking violation is an infraction penalty not a fee.
Penalties are not included in the Fee Schedule in SMC 3.01
 
Would you like this in the Green Folder?
 
Debbie Tarry
City Manager
City of Shoreline
(206) 801-2211
http://www.shorelinewa.gov
 
From: Will Hall <whall@shorelinewa.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, May 13, 2020 11:02 AM
To: Debbie Tarry <dtarry@shorelinewa.gov>; John Norris <jnorris@shorelinewa.gov>
Cc: Pollie McCloskey <pmccloskey@shorelinewa.gov>
Subject: Parking violation fee changes
 
I assume many cities change parking violation fees from time to time.  Did staff consider having the fee authorized in this code chapter and putting the actual
amount of fee in the fees section so that it could be easily reviewed and updated annually as we do with other fees?
 
I am fine with the fees not fully covering the cost of the parking management program.  I do not see the intent of the parking enforcement program as a way
to penalize people who park. I see it as a way to provide a service to residents and businesses by ensuring that parking is available to serve residents, guests,
and customers.  Just as with CRT, providing this service to our community is something that we can and should spend general revenues on as needed.  That
said, making it easy to keep the fees up to date so that we can manage the level of cost recovery seems efficient to me.  Thanks,
 
Will Hall, Mayor
City of Shoreline
17500 Midvale Avenue N
Shoreline, WA. 98133
206-373-1630
whall@shorelinewa.gov
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